

Oberson, Greg

---

**From:** Oberson, Greg  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 14, 2012 5:12 PM  
**To:** Hanson, Brady D  
**Cc:** MacFarlan, Paul J; Crawford, Susan L; Cinson, Anthony D; Hass, Kay E; Bisping, Lori S  
**Subject:** RE: follow up on draft NUREG and contract status

All,

We can follow up with this on Thursday but I will give you a heads up...I received a request from Stephen Cumbleidge that Tony and/or Susan support a proposed telecon with industry representatives on a potential ASME code case on leak path assessments. The meeting would probably be sometime around the middle of March. The purpose would be to provide some discussion of the methodology and preliminary results of our project so that industry would have a preview before moving ahead with a code case that may or may not be consistent with our findings. I expect it will be a fairly limited effort to prepare for the telecon and the telecon itself (maybe 6 hours each). I'll try to get Stephen to join the call on Thursday to provide more details. In any event, if you could support I would propose to provide urgent funding to cover that activity and provide a balance of funding to cover the NRR comments after I get a 189 spending plan. I will try to get a SOW modification to you guys by next week. Let me know if you have any questions before the meeting on Thursday. Thanks for your hard work.

Greg

---

**From:** Hanson, Brady D (brady.hanson@pnnl.gov)  
**Sent:** Monday, February 13, 2012 1:08 PM  
**To:** Oberson, Greg  
**Cc:** MacFarlan, Paul J; Crawford, Susan L; Cinson, Anthony D; Hass, Kay E; Bisping, Lori S; Hanson, Brady D  
**Subject:** RE: follow up on draft NUREG and contract status

Greg,

(b)(4)

CH

(b)(4)

---

From: Oberson, Greg [<mailto:Greg.Oberson@nrc.gov>]

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 9:44 AM

To: Hanson, Brady D

Cc: MacFarlan, Paul J; Crawford, Susan L; Cinson, Anthony D  
Subject: RE: follow up on draft NUREG and contract status

Thursday should work. I recommend the same time.

---

From: Hanson, Brady D (<mailto:brady.hanson@pnnl.gov>)  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 12:40 PM  
To: Oberson, Greg  
Cc: MacFarlan, Paul J; Crawford, Susan L; Cinson, Anthony D  
Subject: RE: follow up on draft NUREG and contract status

Greg,

Can we do it on Thursday? I am on travel for DOE today through Wednesday.

I will have the cost estimate to you shortly.

Brady

---

From: Oberson, Greg (<mailto:Greg.Oberson@nrc.gov>)  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 9:32 AM  
To: Hanson, Brady D  
Cc: MacFarlan, Paul J; Crawford, Susan L; Cinson, Anthony D  
Subject: follow up on draft NUREG and contract status

All,

I propose that we have a telecon on Wednesday the 15<sup>th</sup> to discuss the status of the revisions to the NUREG report and the needs to extend the contract through the NRR review period. I'm happy to discuss with all of you if there are questions or concerns or I could discuss with Brady if there's just the need for a relatively brief status report. How about 1 PM ET/10 AM PT? Hopefully shouldn't take more than 30 minutes or so. Let me know about your availability.

Thanks,  
Greg